Last few days to submit 2021 Single
Application

With only a few days remaining to the 17 May deadline for submitting the 2021
Single Application, Agriculture Minister, Edwin Poots MLA is urging farmers
who have not yet taken any action, to act now and submit their Single
Application without delay.

Hargey welcomes job opportunities for
young people as JobStart scheme takes
flight

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has encouraged employers to sign up for
JobStart after visiting one of the first businesses to participate in the
programme.

Economy Minister welcomes launch of
holiday at home tourism campaign

Economy Minister Diane Dodds has urged people to holiday at home this year
and said this will provide a much-needed boost to Northern Ireland’s tourism
industry.

New public information campaign to
further boost vaccination drive

‘Every vaccination brings us closer, together’ — that’s the message from the
new Northern Ireland public information campaign launching today.
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Weir announces £5m for summer youth
activity scheme

A programme of activities to provide much needed support to children and
young people will be rolled out during July and August.
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